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VALLEY CLEAN ENERGY ALLIANCE 

 
Staff Report – Item 23 

 

 
 

TO:  VCE Board of Directors 

 
FROM:  Mitch Sears, Interim General Manager 

Jim Parks, Director of Customer Care and Marketing 

     
SUBJECT: SACOG Grant Update 

   
DATE:  February 13, 2020 
 

 
 

 

REQUESTED ACTION 

Informational item.  No action requested.  
 

BACKGROUND 

VCE joined with the cities of Davis and Woodland and Yolo County to apply for a $2.9 million 
grant from the Sacramento Council of Governments (SACOG).  The purpose of the grant is to 
install electric vehicle charging infrastructure in Yolo County.  The proposal was successful, and 
the grant was approved by the SACOG board of directors on December 20, 2018.  The project is 
titled Electrify Yolo. 

Since that time the Electrify Yolo team, made up of VCE member jurisdiction staff, has worked 
to facilitate a fund swap between SACOG and the City of Davis, and to further develop the 
project.  

 

UPDATE 

The fund swap was approved by SACOG in late December and the Davis city council approved 
the agreement at the end of January.  Now that funding is in place, the Electrify Yolo team is 
working to implement the project.  Staff will be providing a Board presentation at the February 
13th meeting that will provide an update on those activities.  

 


